
Save The Date!
We are excited to announce we have moved the date and location

of our 2025 Lace Day
To be held

October 9 - 12, 2025 
at the

Hotel Ithaca
222 South Cayuga St, Ithaca, NY 14850

https://www.thehotelithaca.com
In beautiful downtown Ithaca in the heart of the 

Finger Lakes Region of New York State

Reception, Workshops, Sales, Lace Exhibits, Banquet, Lecture plus
Lace and Bobbin Prizes

Learn lace in comfort at the recently refurbished Hotel Ithaca featuring double queen 
executive rooms accommodating up to 4 people per room, free WIFI throughout, 
complimentary onsite parking, restaurant dining, and all only 1 1/2 blocks away from the 
Ithaca Commons featuring shops, cinema, coffee shops and dining venues.  Attendees can 
choose to stay at the hotel or choose their own accommodations.  The sales and display room 
are free and open to the public throughout the event.  Everyone is welcome.

For more information call or write:  Holly Van Sciver 
(607) 277-0498  or  vsblace@twcny.rr.com 

http://www.vansciverbobbinlace.com or  http://www.fingerlakeslaceguild.org 
Registration document with all the details will be sent by email only in mid-May. 

Lace 
Day

http://www.fingerlakeslaceguild.org

